
INSPIRE YOUR  
CHILDREN TO BE ACTIVE 

Saturday 1 October 2022

We’d like to invite you to enter  
your pupils into the brand new  
TCS Mini London Marathon,  
taking place in Westminster  
on Saturday 1 October.

For the first time ever, we’re holding a one-mile 
and 2.6km event for children the day before the 
world-famous TCS London Marathon. It’s a chance 
for your children to run, jog, walk or wheel by 
Buckingham Palace and cross the very same  
Finish Line as the world’s best athletes. 

All abilities and ages can take part, from  
Reception through to Year 12. You’ll be able  
to pick the distance that suits your pupils  
the best when you register. 

And that’s not all... every child who finishes will 
receive a special TCS Mini London Marathon  
medal AND your school will receive £10 per finisher 
to spend on PE or IT equipment.  

Places in this exciting new event are limited, so 
be quick – find out more and enter today via our 
website below. 

#WeRunTogether

Find out more and enter

tcslondonmarathon.com/mini

Free to  
enter 

Medal  
for every  
finisher 

Cross 
the London  
Marathon  

Finish Line

Every child  
who finishes =  

£10 for your  
school!


